Lelia Loomis

Subject: FW: AFSC resignation

From: Jerry Smith
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 9:36 PM
To: Rob Choate 1
Subject: AFSC resignation

Rob, this is to make official what I communicated at today’s Commission meeting. Effective as of today I am
resigning from the Adult and Family Services Commission because I am moving out of the area. I will miss
working with you and the rest of the staff and commission members on the very important work you do for the

citizens of Nevada County.
Thanks for all you do. Barbara Smith

Sent from my iPad





